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West Riding Masonic Charities Limited
20 Castle Grove Drive

Leeds

LS6 4BR

To all connected with the Lord-Lieutenancy’s Office
and the Freemasons of Yorkshire West Riding

Dear Friends,

On behalf of everyone at The Choir with No Name Sheffield, | would like to thankyou
most sincerely for your extremely generous grant of £3,000. We are deeply grateful for
your support and for the belief you have shown in our work.

| am pleased to confirm that the funds have been safely received into our charity
account. Your kindness will help us continue running our Sheffield choir, offering a
warm, safe and joyful community for people affected by homelessness. Week after
week, our choir members come together to sing, share a meal, and build friendships -
experiences that bring both joy and stability at a time when these are most needed.

Thanks to your generosity, we can keep the music playing and the joy flowing throughout
the year ahead. Please know how much of a difference your gift makes, not only to the
choir as a whole, but to every individual who finds a home with us through music.

With warmest regards and heartfelt thanks,

Yours sincerely,
HUM

Hannah Murphy
The Choir with No Name Sheffield
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